
To: Gas Networks Responses  
From: Mutual Energy (Rowan Tunnicliffe) 
 
Received: 28/11/24 
 
Please accept this email by way of response to the Consultation on Proposed Modifications to 
Gas High Pressure Licences for Enduring Stranraer Arrangements, Haynestown Enduring 
Charging Arrangements and Other Minor Amendments on behalf of Mutual Energy. 
 
Mutual Energy own three of the four licenced gas transmission companies in Northern Ireland: 
Premier Transmission Ltd., Belfast Gas Transmission Ltd. and West Transmission Ltd., and this 
response can be considered on behalf of all three licences. 
 
We are broadly supportive of the proposed amendments to the licence to codify the enduring 
Stranraer arrangements, and we are keen that these amendments are made promptly to 
provide ourselves and the Stranraer Shipper with certainty regarding future capacity bookings. 
Having this certainty will ultimately protect NI consumers' interests going forward. 
 
Should you have any further queries on this matter, please contact my colleague, Paul 
McGuckin (cced). 
 
Thanks, 
Rowan 
 
Rowan Tunnicliffe 
Manager - Markets & Regulation 
DD +44 (0) 28 9043 7519        M +44 (0) 73 8446 9218 

  The Arena Building, 85 Ormeau Road, Belfast. BT7 1SH 
E rowan.tunnicliffe@mutual-energy.com 
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